
 

To:  Simpson County School Board 

From: Joyce Pais, Principal of Lincoln Elementary 

Re: Building a Basketball Court on the Playground 

Date: June 12, 2019 

 

Lincoln Elementary would like permission to build a basketball court with goals at the 

end of the playground. I have been in consultation with Mr. Delk and Mr. White 

concerning the matter. Mr. Mike Chaffin quoted the cost of the concrete and materials to 

do the work.  This has been a request by students for the last two years especially since 

they are accustomed to having a court at Simpson Elementary. 

 

This will be a project that will be funded by our local PTO and funds that students earned 

by running the Lincoln Elementary School Store. Please take this request into 

consideration since this is an important recreational activity for many students. 

 


